
Appendix 2 - Representations 
 
Dear Sir or Madam  
 
I am writing to object to the renewal of the HMO status of 9 & 15 University Ave, who 
I understand are owned by the same person, even though the advertising for the 
renewals were advertised separately and even in different newspapers.  
 
The area in which these HMO’s are part of is a residential area where there is 
already well over the 30% of HMO’s. This is excessive and having a negative impact 
on the local community. To approve such requests would clearly be going against 
current protocol.  
 
15 University Ave is the nearest to my property and there is no doubt that there have 
been elements of anti social behaviour including parties and loud music being 
playing into the early hours of the morning. This is not acceptable and not only has a 
negative impact on my young family but also the surrounding neighbourhood.  
 
Thank you for considering my objection.  
 
 
Damian Wharton  
 


